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December 4, 1958 

Dr. Leonidas H. Berry 

Coordinator, Narcotics Clinic Program 

Department of Public Health 

State of Illinois 

412 East 47th Street 

Chicago 15, Illinois 


Dear Dr. Berry: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter 

of November 24, with reference to the reestablish­

ment of an adviser to the Judge of the Narcotics Court 

to be supplied by the State Department of Public 

Health. 

I have discussed this matter with Dr. E. J. 

Kelleher, Director of our Psychiatri.c Institute, and 

we are both of the opinion that there is no need for 

the reestablishment of this service. 

Sincerely yours, 


